
2023 NH Family Support
Conference Survey
Dear Families,

We need your feedback for the 2023 NH Family Support Conference!

Your response to this survey will help the
planning team build a conference that meets
the needs of your family and others across the
state.

It’s important to remember that this survey is distributed statewide. The
planning committee is trying to eliminate duplicated responses so that
feedback will be accurate and contain specific family input within your
region, so there is no need to pass the link on to other families. All Area
Agencies are sharing the survey to all families they work with.

This survey should take no more than 5 minutes to complete. It can be
accessed through the link below which will bring you to the Survey
Monkey platform. It'll be available for family responses until
September 30th.

To begin the survey, click here
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XZ7TX7Y

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XZ7TX7Y


If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Angela Boyle,
Conference Coordinator at fsconference@communitycrossroadsnh.org or
603-893-1299 Ext 344.

Thanks for being part of this important event!

Take the survey
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